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Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ 



Looking for more information?  If you’d like to learn more about something you 
heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming events or the ministries at 
Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk located in the Connection Area or visit 
our website at www.crossroadsefc.com. 

WE’RE SO GLAD YOU’RE HERE!  Thanks for joining us today!  We don’t want to miss 
the opportunity of connecting with you.  So, whether you are visiting for the first time or 
are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill out the Blue Connection Card in the 
seat pocket in front of you.  Please return it to the seat pocket or leave it on your seat. 
 

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your 
gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit.  Online 
giving is also available on our website at www.crossroadsefc.com                                                                            

Welcome announcements 

In order to make our services available online and in other locations, photography and video recordings may take place while 
you’re here at Crossroads.  Your presence signifies your consent for Crossroads Church to use your image.  Thanks for your 
cooperation.                           

We wanted you to know that… 
- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk. 
- Binders with printed lyrics are available on the back tables in the Worship Center.  
- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the            

Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).   

- Misplaced something?  If so, please check the Welcome Kiosk for lost & found items. 

 Introduction to the Bible; Part 1- Target Group Class -  Join us as we take a       
“bare-bones” overview of the entire Bible that will be covered in two 8 week series 
(second of the series in the Fall 2018).  We will interactively study key men & women 
of the Bible and an overarching theme rather than theology, doctrine, places or 
dates.  And, we will have a lot of fun!  Specific information about the class can be found 
on the registration card located in your seat pocket.  Sign up ends next Sunday. 

 SpringHill Day Camp - Have you signed up your child (completed K-5) to attend 
SpringHill Day Camp at Crossroads yet?  Don’t wait!  Sign up today!  While you’re 
signing up, make sure to invite the neighbor’s kids, classmates, family members or 
send the grandkids.  SpringHill Day Camps gives kids an chance to learn about Jesus, 
interact with Christian role models and participate in activities that every kid wants 
to do!  It’s a fun, impactful summer experience like none other!  Learn all about 
SpringHill and register for camp by visiting  springhillcamps.com.   

 Baptism - Want to make a public statement of your faith in Jesus?  We believe an 
important step of following Jesus is to be baptized, publicly declaring your belief in 
Him and expressing your desire to follow Him with your life!  We’ll be celebrating 
baptism during our worship services on April 8th.  Please indicate your desire on the 
Connection Card today! 

 Join us for our Easter Experience!  Good Friday Services will be offered at our   
Plymouth Campus on Friday, March 30th, at 6:30 pm & 8:00 pm.  Children’s Ministry 
from birth -  Pre-Kindergarten is offered during the 6:30 pm service.   There will not 
be any Children’s Ministry offered during the 8:00 pm service.   

We will offer four Easter Services.  Our first Easter Service will take place at our                               
Culver Campus on Saturday, March 31st, at 6:30 pm.  There will be three services at 
our Plymouth Campus on Sunday, April 1st, at 8:15 am, 9:45 am and 11:15 am.  
*Please note that Children’s Ministry from birth to Kindergarten will be offered at 
each of the Easter Services.  These are family services so there will be no regular 
Journey Junction ministry for 1st - 4th grade. 

dashboard….  

Month Income Expense Net Here We Grow Giving 

January 2018 $64,346.59  $71,115.67  ($6,769.08) $2,218.00  

February 2018 $61,872.33  $68,831.36  ($6,959.03) $1,930.00  

1st Quarter $126,218.92  $139,947.03  ($13,728.11) $4,148.00  

2018 Totals $126,218.92  $139,947.03  ($13,728.11) $4,148.00  

Monthly Budget Need HWG  
Line of Credit $81,033.00 

Mortgage Balance $82,974.32  

$134,625.23 

 Flood Assistance & Volunteerism - We are directing any needs of our church family 
in the flood recovery, as well as giving direction to those who would like to volunteer 
to help, through our Community Outreach Team. If you would like to volunteer to 
help with flood clean up / assistance, please contact Racheal Filley at (574) 933-4669. 
If you or anyone you know has been affected by the recent flooding, please contact 
Nathan McClarren at (419) 206-9462. 

 Our Louisiana Work Team left yesterday, March 24th.  Thank you for all of your      
support for this team!  Keep praying for a powerful week of ministry and                    
encouragement as well as points of spiritual growth for our team.  The team member 
names are: Matt Boland, Michael Boland, Shannon Buckland, Katie Buckland,         
Cassidy Buckland,     Russell Abbott, Ryan Wolfe, Stephen Myers, Rod Jacobs, Tina 
Jacobs, Rachel Jacobs, Andrew Jacobs, Pam Mahler-Lee, Blaine Jenney and Scott 
Yoder.  Pray for the team by name!  
















